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OCTOBER 22,2018 

Fort Bragg City Council Members 

Council members, 

I am writing in support of Stacey Bradley for the vacant seat on the Noyo Harbor Commission. She has 

completed the term vacated with Dusty Dillon passing. I have spoken with some of the commissioners 

and they say she takes and active part in the workings of the commission at meetings. She also worked 

for a year in the Harbor District office and has and understanding of what goes on there. Her and her 

husband also own and operate the ice dock and has a vested interest on what is happening in the 

harbor. 

Many of the fishermen would like to see her have a full term as a commissioner. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Tom Estes, the elder 

F/V Noyo Dawn 



 

       

 

Estes Fisheries, Inc.                                                     

Tim & Jen Estes 

PO Box 799 

Fort Bragg, CA. 95437 

PH: 707-964-0878 

FX: 707-964-1092 

jenestes@mcn.org 

 

 

 

October 23, 2018 

 

Fort Bragg City Council Members 

 

Council members, 

 

This letter comes to you in support of applicant, Stacey Bradley for the upcoming 

vacant seat on the Noyo Harbor Commission. For the last 9 months she has served as 

Interim Commissioner for the Noyo Harbor Commission. Over this time period she has 

proved to be a very dedicated and integral part for the current Commission. Never less, 

her back ground working in the Harbor Districts office, her vested interest in the 

Harbor and her ability to understand the past and future needs of a sustainable 

working Harbor, more than qualifies her for the position.  Along with being very 

qualified and fit for the position, she is very much respected around the Harbor 

Community and fishermen. 

 

We encourage your vote for her. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Tim & Jen Estes 

F/V Jes An 
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Lemos, June

From: Heather Sears <salmonosis1@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 4:03 PM
To: Lemos, June
Subject: Letter of recommendation Stacey Bradley

F/V Princess

30551 Navarro Ridge Road
Albion, CA 95410

707-972-0707
heather@fvprincess.com

 

October 24, 2018 

Major Lindy Peters and Member of the City Council 
416 North Franklin 

Fort Bragg CA 95437 
 

Dear Members of the City Council and Mayor Lindy Peters:  

My name is Heather Sears and I own and operate the fishing vessel Princess and Princess Seafood Market And 
Deli. As a 19 year veteran of the Noyo Harbor commercial fishing community I  support Stacey Bradley for 
continued appointment as Harbor Commissioner for Noyo Harbor District.   Our Harbor and the boats and 
businesses who depend on it need leadership that understands the challenges and complications our fishing 
community is facing.   Only someone with the knowledge of how our Harbor works, what our businesses need 
to survive and a commitment to seeing our community thrive will be able to continue the positive improvements 
started in the Harbor.  Stacey Bradley is well qualified to represent the needs of the Harbor.  Her experience as a 
business owner, commercial fishing boat owner and employee of the harbor make her the perfect choice to 
represent our harbor community .  Please appoint Stacey to the Harbor Commission. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Heather Sears  

 
 
















